Yangling, China, 21 December, 2020
Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of Organizing Committee we are honored to invite you to participate
in the 1st Congress “Symposium on Veterinary Science and Pigeon Health” of the
Chinese Branch of International Veterinary Pigeons Association which vyill be held in
China during 1-2® March, 2021. As the Chairman of the Chines;: Branch of
International Veterinary Pigeons Association, I am absolutely convinced that it will be
perfect opportunity to exchange experiences, develop new partnerships and attend
great lectures.

The oversea guest speakers will make their presentations by online meeting due
to the 2019-nCoV. The language of the meeting should be in English and Chinese (we
will help to translate the PPT information into Chinese, please sent us the
presentations at least before 15% Feb, 2021), bilingual PPT edition.
Each presentation should be limited within 30 minutes (25 minutes for presentation,
plus 5 minutes for questions and discussions).The congress will also be webcast live
from the website. A link to each webcast will be posted for the future record.

Conference will be taken place in Yangling International Convention Exhibition
Hotel, conveniently connected to Northwest A&F University! Our university is
always fascinating place to see. We encourage you to acquaint with landmarked
buildings and the beautiful campus.

We look forward to welcoming you to Yangling, Xi'an, China.

On behalf of Organization Committee,
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Prof. Chengbao Wang



